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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Holiday Events  
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will post about 3 p.m. today, Knox 

County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talked about the kickoff of the Festival of Lights at the Cove at 

Concord Park and some great news about Wreaths Across America.  

 

He also recognizes November employees of the month, seniors at South Doyle High School, and 

the newest class of Knox County Schools Security Officers. 

 

Reminder: There will be no more Eat n’ Greet community lunches this year. 
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